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DJIDI-DJIDI PRIMARY SCHOOL, PERMANENT SITE 

933. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Education: 
As the Bunbury City Council will accept no responsibility for the siting of the Djidi-Djidi Primary School and 
has rejected Kelly Park as an option for the school’s continued existence and expansion, when will the 
Department of Education secure a permanent location for the school to give it the security of tenure that it seeks 
and deserves? 

Hon G.T. GIFFARD replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question. 

The Department of Education has not received any formal advice from the Bunbury City Council with regard to 
the identification of a permanent site for Djidi-Djidi Primary School.  The department is committed to Djidi-
Djidi Primary School and will work with the community and Bunbury City Council to find a permanent site. 
 


